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I am writing as a leader in my Quaker community and with the full support of my 
meeting.  The heart of the Christian faith is welcoming all into communion. 
LD 1432 should not be supported.  The purpose of the Maine Human Rights Act is to 
ensure that all individuals and communities are protected, respected and honored.  
The trans community is one of the most socially marginalized and is one that is most 
important to continue to protect.


